DELHI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

(An Autonomous Body under Ministry of Housing and Urban Affairs)
Head Office : Vikas Sadan, INA, New Delhi-110023

SUB: DIRECT RECRUITMENT 2020

Kind attention: Candidates for the post of Mali

It is hereby informed that DDA had initiated action for refund of application fee
to those candidates who had applied for the post of MALI and deposited the
application fee.

Owing to merger of some banks with other banks, the name of the bank and
IFSC codes has been changed. Further, it also has been noticed that many candidates
have given the same bank account number or the bank account number of some other
person for refunding the amount of application fee.

Therefore, it has been decided that the bank details of the candidates be
obtained a fresh 1.e. Name of the Bank, Account Number, IFSC Code etc. from those
candidates who have not received the refund of application fee till date, so that
amount of application fee can be refunded to them.

Candidates may please note that the amount will be refunded only if the
name of the candidate & name of the bank account holder are same.

The link for submission of bank details, IFSC code etc. will be operational
w.e.f. 17.07.21 to 15.08.21. The candidates are advised to keep the details of their
bank account, IFSC Code etc. ready and submit the same on the link available on
DDA’s website. www.dda.org.in = Jobs - Direct Recruitment 2020.

Please stay in touch with DDA’s Official website i.e. www.dda.org.in for latest
updates.

Sd/-
Commissioner (Personnel)




